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Photo taken by Tim Montee of MGP Productions, Keytesville, Missouri
(Notice the Commodore 64 in the foreground)

Happy 60th To The Editor Of “The Interface!”
In This Issue:

The Editor's Godzilla  (Looking at an early Commodore book release.)
Monthly Meeting Reports  (Those attended share with those who didn't.)
Racing Games For The C64 (NASCAR's 75th birthday so it's time to race!)

Newsletter of the Fresno Commodore User Group – Fresno, California
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